
 
 

 

 

HEBE HAVEN YACHT CLUB 

MONSOON SPRING SERIES 2021 
 

TITLE SPONSOR:  

 

 

  NOTICE TO COMPETITORS # 3 

 

 

 

 

 

Postponment of Races 7 and 8 

 

Due to insufficient wind conditions, race 7 & 8 of the Monsoon Spring Series is 

postponed. Resail date (if applicable) will be announced later. 

Issued by the Race Committee  

17 April 2021 
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